22 Armitage Court, Sunninghill, Ascot, Berks, SL5 9TA
Tel 01344 620775. Ref: TAS8. 9th September 2008.

Chris M Williams, Chief Executive, County Hall, Walton St, Aylesbury, Bucks HP20 1UA.
Copies to senior people, the Press and the Public. www.nhscare.info/trevor/taspres1.htm

Dear Chris Williams,

Trevor Saunders

1 refer to the letter dated 5th September, ref SSC/2/286, from Nicola Swanscott, Legal Assistant. | assume this
letter was written with your knowledge, and that of Anne Davies, Head of Legal and Democratic Services. The
letter refers to the page taspres1.htm and requests that 1 ... remove ALL personally attributed comments which
are derogatory in nature without delay. Failure to comply with this polite request, will result in further legal advice
being taken regarding remedy."”

Please clarify what words you consider "unfair”, "unacceptable” or "derogatory in nature”. | will then give serious
consideration to deletion of these words, with a suitable footnote on why the words were removed. However, |
remind you that much of the information was already in the Public Domain and is in the Public Interest. Your staff
may wish to visit my mother's case page on www.nhscare.info where they will find similar letters between myself
and a PCT legal department in June 2003, which resulted in no changes to the web site but coverage in the
BBCTV "Politics Show" in January 2007. | expect Trevor's case to go through the Courts, in due course, and to
receive considerable Press interest. Previous examples include BBCTV's Panorama "National Home Swindle™
broadcasts and the Sunday Express campaign.

1 also refer you to my letters to Rita Lalley, dated 5th August and 2nd September, also public on the URL above. I
now have a letter from Kerry Stevens, dated 2nd September, postmarked 4th and delivered here on 5th
September, to Trevor. Kerry's letter should make it easy for Rita Lalley to answer the first of my questions. | look
forward to hearing your confirmation that your council do now accept that | am Trevor's official representative
and that Trevor wishes to move to a care home of his choice nearer the Bracknell/Camberley area. These two
facts should have been known by all concerned since the case meetings at Amersham Hospital in early 2007.

I now wish to ask you the same questions asked of Rita Lalley:

1) when do you plan to rectify these wrong "assumptions” ? (Robin NOT being the official representative, and
Trevor NOT wishing to move)

2) when and how can Trevor be moved to a Care Home of his choice nearer to his friends, as he requested in
October 2007 ?

3) what disciplinary action do you intend for Kerry Stevens and/or others such as Jim Peart, Trish Robertson and
Adrian Walker ?

Also:

4) have you discussed the case of Trevor Saunders with Kerry Stevens or others before 5th September 2008 ?
5) do you consider any words in this letter to be "unfair”, "unacceptable” or "derogatory in nature” ?
If so, which words ?

Buckinghamshire Council moved Trevor from hospital, against his wishes and best interests, into a care home
remote from all his friends. He should have been properly assessed for NHS Continuing Care by comparison with
Pamela Coughlan, before discharge. Neither Trevor or Buckinghamshire ratepayers should be paying for his
care. | remind you that the formal request to move Trevor (public since April) was submitted in October 2007.
Trevor has clearly been subject to mental cruelty, denial of his rights, and the victim of delay, incompetence and
deceit by your staff.

Yours Sincerely,
Agreed and Witnessed by: Robin Lovelock

Trever Saunders 9.09.08 ‘\Q \_>\ A

Terry Kensey 9.09.08 \




